
 

 
​ 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Faculty and Staff 
 
FROM: Robert A. Altenkirch, President 
 
RE: July 4 Schedule 
 
DATE:June 7, 2017 
 
The July 4 Holiday this year falls on Tuesday. To recognize everyone's contributions in making 
the 2016-17 academic year a record-breaking year, and to avoid opening on Monday between 
July 2 and 4 and give employees ample time to travel to visit family and friends over the 
weekend before July 4, UAH will be closed Monday, July 3, 2017. 
 
Enjoy the Holiday! 
 
Thanks, 
 
Bob 


